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Nancy Williams of Wellsville, recruiting coordinator/career adviser in the Alfred University Career Development
Center, has been elected to the Board of Directors of the Eastern Association of Colleges and Employers (EACE)."To
be nominated and elected by my peers is quite an honor," said Williams. Her two-year term will begin on July 1,
2008."Nancy is absolutely essential to the success of our office, and I am pleased to see that the EACE membership
had the foresight to elect such a dedicated and hard working individual," said Mark McFadden, director of career
services at Alfred University.A member of EACE since 1999, she has previously served on several committees
including; membership, technology resources, and the annual conference. In 2007 she was awarded a Presidential
Citation as an Outstanding Volunteer.As director for member services and diversity, Williams' work will focus on the
delivery of services to members and promoting diversity efforts within the association. Williams, a 2004 graduate of
Alfred University, earned a bachelor of arts degree in communications studies. EACE develops educational programs
and services, and facilitates connections and interaction between employers who seek to hire college students and
alumni, the career services personnel who serve those students, and the associate members who serve the profession.


